## Sequoia Grove Charter Alliance

**Board Update April 29, 2021** 

Robert "Bob" McGuire

Board Secretary



## A quick introduction...

- Reside in Rancho Cordova with my wife and 10 year old grandson
- Primary homeschool teacher of my grandson
  - The past 4 years
  - o always with the charter organization that has become Clarksville Charter School
- Enjoy meeting other homeschool families and learning about their methods and experiences



## What's happening in the Grove...

- Currently the SGCA Board meets twice per month
- One major focus the past few months has been staffing
  - Currently 90% classified staff hired for a July 1 start date
- The SGCA team is excited about the school's adopted "growth budget"
  - SGCA is currently exploring increased staffing to meet that added demand and provide the excellent service we all expect.



## Also in the Grove...

- Working closely with the schools, SGCA is currently budgeting at just 9% to the schools!
  - The original budget was based on the 10.25% that we are currently paying
- The SGCA tech department is already working on Google account migration and establishing our new fresh online presence.

How to communicate with the SGCA Board:

Rmcguire@sequoiagrove.org

